Physics Department

SUNY – Buffalo State College

Ms. Lissa Carroll

Sr. Manager, Human Resources

Calspan Corporation

4455 Genessee St

Buffalo NY 14225

Friday, January 27, 2006
Dear Ms. Carroll:

I am writing to thank you, your colleagues and the Calspan corporation for hosting a partial tour of the Calspan Flight Hanger / Simulation Facility in Niagara Falls, NY on 3 December, 2005.  That event provided some sixteen members of the Western New York Physics Teachers' Alliance (WNYPTA) with a wonderful opportunity to learn about aerodynamics, aeronautics and aircraft flight simulators, and was an entirely appropriate professional development opportunity for these physics teachers.

Thanks you again, and please do not hesitate to contact me if you feel I can return some service in the future.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dan MacIsaac

Associate Professor of Physics

SUNY - BSC

